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Thank you for providing an opportunity to provide a supplementary submission in response to
the submission provided by the Central Gippsiand Health Service dated 31 August 2005.

The wholehearted support offered by the Administrator for the relocation of the RAAF
College is well received. The comments of ongoing good relationships and employment
opportunities for family members of RAAF personnel are appreciated and the various

activities and support services well recognised.

P.J. (Hutch) Hutchinson
Brigadier
Director General Infrastructure Asset Development
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